
 
        

                                                                            Date: 02/03/2020 

C 106 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Ref: Important announcement - Mr. Arjun Gadre, Managing Trustee 

 

Dear Parents, 

It gives me immense pleasure to announce the appointment of Mrs Monica Jaiswal as part of the SVM family as Head 

of School from April 2nd, 2020. 

 

As you are aware, we are in the process of our statutory CBSE affiliation process as we commence our high school 

programme with Grade 8 next academic year, and in accordance to the requirements, and our vision of strengthening the 

current team of educators we have including Mrs Dabke and Mrs Sippy, we are delighted to inform you that Mrs 

Jaiswal’s expertise and experience of heading several CBSE schools as Principal will now add a wonderful dimension to 

all that we do at SVM. 

 

Her journey spans over 20 years, and relocating from Indore, a fast emerging educational hub in the country, her 

experience with leading and established brands as Principal will lead the way for teachers and students and for you, as 

parents, as we approach our senior most grades in the next few years. 

 

Mrs Jaiswal’s passion lies with teacher training and quality benchmarking, and believes in working closely with parents 

to strategise best possible solutions for the students she nurtures. A strong team player, she believes her area of strength 

is to identify ‘gaps’ and generate real time solutions and also, always being open to interacting with parents whom she 

believes are the greatest contributors to a successful school journey for children. A mother of two ( both her children are 

pursuing their undergraduate and post graduate degrees), her son and daughter are a huge sense of motivation for her as 

she inspires students to pursue their dreams with responsibility, discipline and passion. 

 

As the Head of School, Mrs Jaiswal will lead all orientations from Grade 1 to Grade 8 in the new academic year 2020-

21, details of which will be sent to you by March 20th, 2020. As your one point of contact for Grades 1 onwards, Mrs 

Jaiswal is excited to lead all academic, co-curricular and administrative queries that you may have. Your interactions 

with her from April 2020 will also give you an opportunity to welcome her and build a strong rapport. Mrs Sippy, our 

Academic Coordinator is looking forward to planning and implementing strategies under her guidance.  

 

Mrs Darshana Dabke will continue as Principal of the Pre Primary Years at SVM (Nur, Jnr Kg and Snr Kg) and lead the 

orientations for these respective grades, the schedule of which will be sent you to by March 20th, 2020 as well. Mrs 

Dabke will be your point of contact for academic and administrative queries for pre-primary years and build a strong 

foundation to enable children to excel in the Primary and Middle Years. 

 

Our consultant from Mumbai, Mrs Fatema Agarkar will continue to work closely with both educators and optimise all 

teaching-learning processes for the new academic year as well . 

 

As parents, you have always supported and welcomed our strategic decisions since this journey began many years ago 

and we hope to set the pace for the new academic year with the same faith and support. 

 

We thank you for your continued patronage and here’s to achieving many more milestones in the year ahead. 

 

Yours truly, 

Arjun Gadre 

Managing Trustee 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir   


